Sept. 25, 2002

The first meeting of the Western Mass Chapter of AAPT for the 2002-2003 season was held tonight at Mercy Medical Center in Springfield.


The evening began with a talk from James Coffey, Associate Director of the Massachusetts Board of Registration in Pharmacy.

Mr. Coffey spoke on “Pharmacy Technician Regulatory Update”

Since mandatory registration is required of all Technicians in Massachusetts, this was a timely talk.


A short business meeting was held after the talk.

It was voted that we increase our dues to $25 beginning with the 2003 year in September.

Brad Bolton and Solange Sarrisin volunteered to bring refreshments to the next meeting.

The secretary’s report and the treasurer’s report were both accepted.

Fund raisers were discussed, and it was agreed to talk more on this at a later date.

Our new web site was announced. Directions to meeting sites as well as other links are there. Check it out.

www.geocities.com/wmarxtech
The next meeting will be at Brattleboro Memorial Hospital in Brattleboro, VT. 8:30-12 noon in Tyler Conf. room.

Call 802-257-8266 if you have any questions.

Meeting adjourned.


Submitted,


Shirley Jacobs CPhT


Secretary
